Press statement on the Japan Tour of Ethiopian national Cultural Troupe and upcoming Business Seminar in Osaka and Nagoya  
Since the establishment of diplomatic relationship between Ethiopia and Japan, a lot have been done to uplift the two countries` tie to today’s level. The formation of Ethiopian association of Japan and Nilo-Ethiopian Studies association of Japan by Japanese citizens signifies the height of people to people relations between the peoples of two friendly nations. The efforts made by these associations to promote friendship and goodwill create economic and cultural ties among the peoples of two nations. 
Every year together with the Ethiopian association of Japan we have been holding Ethiopian night of music, dance and cuisine aimed to create better understanding of our two people. In 2008 artists from Ethiopia have been invited to colorfully celebrate Ethiopian night with the objective of encouraging interaction between nations of two countries and building understanding and solidarity of our people. It is no doubt that the cultural troupe visited at the time has contributed a lot in laying the groundwork for the forging of friendships and strong connections between people of both countries. 

Similarly, this year we have invited 13 folk dance and music artists from Ethiopian National Theater with the aim of promoting interaction among people of Ethiopia and Japan. The cultural tour is intended to improve mutual understanding of the peoples of two countries. This group of artists will tour some cities to exchange indigenous Ethiopian culture in Tokyo, Kawasaki, Osaka, Nagoya, Tochigi, Yokohama and Koto during their stay in Japan from November 29, 2013 to December 7, 2013. 

This will certainly offer a unique opportunity to promote intercultural dialogue through improving the knowledge of two countries` people and indeed share truly unforgettable experience that lingers in the minds of people forever.  In line with this, the embassy of Ethiopia in Tokyo will let the people living in the aforementioned cities know the due dates and places of events via different means.  
Moreover, our Embassy is organizing the Business Seminar as side events to be held in Osaka and Nagoya on December, 5 and 6, 2013 respectively. These events are the continuation of our business and investment promotion activities that are launched during TICAD V summit in Tokyo. The main objective of the seminar is to promote Ethiopian Business potentials and investment opportunities to targeted potential Japanese companies including Medium and Small sized enterprises that are looking to engage in oversea businesses and investment opportunities in Africa and elsewhere. 
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